
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

25th June 2021 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have had lots more fantastic learning this week at Torridon.  The children in year 6 got their first taste 
of secondary school with a transition day where they had to move around their bubble to attend different 
lessons, following a personal timetable.  They had to take responsibility for remembering where they had to 
be at specific times for specific subjects with all the right books and equipment.  They had a wonderful day 
and enjoyed it so much that I received some very persuasive letters asking if they could have a transition 
day every week! This was a great opportunity for the Year 6 children to experience what life is like in 

secondary schools and they excelled in showing independence and problem-solving skills. Well done Year 

6! 

You will have received my letter today informing you that we have had a confirmed COVID case at school.  
Please remember to take all the precautions advised by Public Health England. 
 
There are things you can do to help reduce the risk of you and anyone you live with getting ill with COVID-19 

Do 

• wash your hands with soap and water often – do this for at least 20 seconds  

• use hand sanitiser gel if soap and water are not available 

• wash your hands as soon as you get home 

• cover your mouth and nose with a tissue or your sleeve (not your hands) when you cough or sneeze 

• put used tissues in the bin immediately and wash your hands afterwards 
 

Further information is available at  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 

 

Some of you have been asking about classes for next year.  Our usual policy would be to review the make up of 
the classes to ensure an appropriate balance of ability levels, gender and children with additional needs.  Given 
that children have had such a disrupted year, we have decided that we will not be changing the class make up 
unless there are exceptional circumstances.  
Children will move up to their new teacher with 
their current classmates.   Please speak to your 
child’s team leader if you have any questions.  

 
Stay safe and take good care.  
 
Best wishes                                                                                                  
 
Manda George  

Headteacher                                                                                               

Hazelbank Road, Catford, London, SE6 1TG 

Headteacher: Manda George 

Telephone: 0208 697 2762 

Email: admin@torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk 

Website: www.torridonprimary.lewisham.co.uk 

Twitter: @TorridonPrimary 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
mailto:admin@torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk
http://www.torridonprimary.lewisham.co.uk/


Dates For Your Diary 
28th June Year 6 Smart Choices Workshops  
Week beginning 28th June Assessment Week 
Thursday 1st July Year 5 Zero Carbon Plan Workshops 
Monday 5th July  Launch of whole school theme weeks - Torridon 

Olympics  
Thursday 8th and Friday 9th July Year 6 End of Year Celebration Trip 
Tuesday 13th July Year 6 to Abbotshall Playing Field 
Tuesday 13th OR Thursday 15th July  Safer Technology Workshops for parents and 

carers 
Friday 23rd July Last Day of Term 

 

 

Parent Governor Election 
Today is the final day for you to cast your votes for our parent governor elections.   
You can find the candidates’ statements and cast your vote 
here: 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/parentgovernor2021 
 

Year 5 Art Workshop 
 

This week, a group of Y5 children had the 
opportunity to visit Sedgehill Academy to 
participate in an art session. The children were 
asked to reflect on their experiences of 

lockdown and to generate some key vocabulary. 
They then used simple techniques to create 
collaborative pieces of art involving these words. 
The children had a great day visiting a secondary 
school, even if the chairs were a bit on the big 
side!  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/parentgovernor2021


Torridon Primary PTA 
. 

 

         Veg Power 
Herbie is feeling very proud of himself for 

completing his veg challenge in just one week!  Well 

done Herbie. 

  

Don’t forget to send us your photos of children 
preparing and enjoying vegetables at home. 

admin@torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk 
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Year 3 Scientists Superstars!           
This week in Science, children in year 3 have been learning about 
reflection. We discussed and identified the properties of reflective 
materials and designed a 
retro-reflective book bag. 
Then, we explored how 
mirrors work. We wrote a 
secret mirror message to 
our friends, and they had 
to decode it. Finally, we 
used the mirrors to find our 
way around the mirror 
maze our teachers had created in the playground.  

The Journey 
This week, children in year 3 have been writing in the role of Sophie from the book, 'The 

Journey.' They have been learning all week how to write a successful letter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cayden wrote a beautiful letter filled with fronted adverbials, noun phrases, and conjunctions.  

Well Done Cayden! 



Stars of the Week 

 

Congratulations to these superstars for some amazing learning this week! 

Nursery Danielo 
Jamal 

4AS Maya 

RF Austin  
Fatima  

4C Shardonai 

RL Orel 4V Class 4V 

RS Finlay 5A Vinujan 

1BZ Hibisha 5C Rene  
Abshara 

1N Amariah 5W Shyloh 

1S Rhianni 6B Oner  

2A Malik 6C Amelia 

2D Herbie 6N Christopher  

2L Chisom 6R Yuven 

3C Nikisha Resource Base Cam’ron 

3J Lakshan   

3L Cayden 
Amari 

 

 

Keeping In Touch 

Please remember to let us know if you or a member 

of your household receives a positive test result for 

COVID-19. We have a dedicated phone number for 

you to call if you need to inform us of a confirmed 

case within your household– 07376 358065.  

We also have a dedicated email address for any 

communication related to COVID-19.  You can 

contact us at the following email address:  

covid@torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk 
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Perform Summer Activities 

 

 

 

  

 



Year 7 Open Days  

 


